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Circular 026 
 

28 April 2022 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
 
New Security Site Manager. 
 
Please join me in welcoming our new Security Site Manager; Jannie Janse Van Rensburg 
to the Village. 
 
Jannie comes from an impressive career of Security Management as well as Risk 
Management.  We look forward to the impact that Jannie’s knowledge and expertise will add 
to the team.   
 

 
 
I am sure Jannie will receive a warm Evergreen Welcome from all. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


